Treasurer’s Report for May 31, 2015
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of May.
· “Icons & Divas” concert breakdown:
· SATURDAY, MAY 9, 2015:
· 25 attendees ($300 in ticket sales)
· 1 child (under 12) – free

· 20 paid - $300.00

· 4 complimentary tickets
· SUNDAY, MAY 10, 2015:
· 18 attendees ($130 in ticket sales)
· 2 moms – free
· 10 paid - $100 ($10 price)
· 2 paid - $30 ($15 price)
· 4 complimentary tickets (2 from CPWC raffle)
· TOTAL SALES:
· 43 attendees
· $430.00 in total sales

· Budget Planning for 2015-16 Season

· All committees should be completing their budgeting needs for the 2015-16 season.  The goal is to have all committees report their budgeting needs to the treasurer no later than May’s board meeting (May 31, 2015) so that a final budget may be created and approved at the June 2015 board meeting.  The absolute “drop dead” date for budget submissions will be Friday, June 12, 2015 (after that date the treasurer will produce numbers for your budget if the worksheet is not received!).
· GALA 2016 Planning
· Our “drop dead” date for Chorus members to secure their place for attending the GALA 2016 Festival is set for October 5, 2015.  Chorus members are asked to make a $75 non-refundable deposit to the Chorus by this time to secure their attendance.  To date no deposits have been received but we must really push this at the annual meeting so I may begin to secure spots for all the HGMC members.
· GALA Savings:

· I continue to move a set amount each month into our GALA savings account.  The amount is set for $167.00 each month.  The current status of the GALA funds are $7,902.48.
· National Give Out Day – Thursday, May 21, 2015

· While everything was set up and a go for this event, including publicity via our e-mail server and Facebook page, we only garnered one donation of $25 for this day.  This was a bit disappointing from last year, but I will continue to promote it next year.  
· 2015-16 Insurance Policy
· Our insurance policy with Binger Insurance Agency was renewed on May 7, 2015 for the 2015-16 season.  The total cost of the policy was $205.00.
· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on May 25, 2015.
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